
 

  
IMPORTANT REMNDER ABOUT THE 

UPCOMING ELECTION 
 

ATTENTION ALL VOTERS!! 
 

PLEASE be sure to follow the instructions in the ballot letter 
EXACTLY before returning your ballot. 

 
If you use a different envelope than the one provided or if you 

remove the return address sticker, your vote may not be 
counted!  Be assured the confidentiality of your vote WILL BE 
RESPECTED.  After validating your ballot envelope, the ballot 
will be removed without being reviewed and the envelopes set 
aside.  Only after all ballot envelopes have been validated will 

the actual ballots be reviewed and counted. 
 

The entire process will be witnessed by your election committee 
who will ensure strict compliance with this procedure.   

 
PLEASE!  Don’t take a chance on having your voice silenced!  

Follow the instructions! 
 

Your Communications Committee 


